Recommendations of the 2019 House of Delegates

	[bookmark: _Hlk36653267]Delegate(s)
	Recommendation
	Responses

	Rob Berger, BOD
	The policies and procedures of the nominations committee should be revised to include how people are named to the committee and the process for nominating people.
	Completed by Nominations Committee and being posted

	Karen Berger - NYC
	Nominations committee membership and process for the selection of nominees be standardized, consistent and transparent.
	Completed by Nominations Committee and being posted

	John Manzo and Joe Pinto – Past Presidents
	NYSCHP pursue electronic voting technology that can be executed via smart phone technology.
	To be considered for the future

	[bookmark: _Hlk36652388]Kim Zammit – Past President
	The REF to support a study of the imposter syndrome.
	REF will provide update in their HOD report

	[bookmark: _Hlk36653238]Shawn Fellows – Rochester
	The Council recommend the discontinuation of the part III exam.
	Discussions are continuing.

	Lisa Voigt – President-Elect
	The Council provide a webinar to educate Delegates regarding the purpose and process of the HOD as well as Roberts Rules.
	Incorporated into the Open Hearing webinar on 3/31/20

	Leigh Briscoe-Dwyer and Kim Zammit – Past Presidents
	That the Council prepare a press release documenting the actions taken at the House of Delegates for dissemination in a timely manner after the conclusion of the House
	Press release sent to members, media outlets and social media

	Ellen Giordano – Long Island
	The time of the Virtual HOD be in the early evening rather than during work hours.
	Virtual HOD was scheduled 4-6 pm on 12/5/19

	Maabo Kludze - NYC
	The Council establish an allotted time for discussion/voting/amendments for the sake of time and should be referred to committee once that time has been reached.
	Roberts Rules of Order provides the opportunity for the delegates to “Call the Question” to end discussion and have an immediate vote

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Frank Sosnowski, Marcia Gutfield and Kim Zammit – Past Presidents
	Directors should give a summary of their reports, especially for elements that need voting. Have items for voting projected on the screen.
	Will be included in 2020 Virtual HOD sessions and going forward



